MEON

JUNIOR SCHOOL

Dear Parents and Year 5 Families,

This is a letter to inform you of a very exciting Year 5 adventure we have on
Tuesday 7th June.

We have organised a visit to the Alpine Snowsports centre in Southampton.
We will spend a day at the centre where we will have the opportunity to
take part in dry slope ski-ing, donutting and a warrior bootcamp course.
This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to share together and we
are already looking forward to it. We will need to leave Meon promptly at
8:30 so the Year 5 gate will be open from 8:15am. We will return to site by
3:10pm for normal pick up.

The children will need long sleeved tops and trousers, as well as trainers
and full finger gloves. Children who do not wear these will be unable to
take partin the activities.

Children will also need a packed lunch for the trip.

The cost per child has been heavily subsidised using school funds so that
the final cost is £22.85 per child payable in the usual way via ParentMail /
payments/shop online. We will travel to and from the venue by coach.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact your
child’s class teacher in the usual ways.

The Year 5 Team
Meon Junior School



